
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear People of God 

  

INVITATION TO ATTEND THE LAUNCH OF THE SACBC PASTORAL PLAN  

 

The Southern African Catholic Bishops’ Conference would like to 

invite each one of you to attend the launch of the new SACBC 

Pastoral Plan.  

 

Venue: Regina Mundi Catholic Church, Soweto  

Date: 26 January 2020  

Times: 07:30am - Gathering for Procession at Mshenguville Park, Mofolo  

: 08:00am - Rite before procession  

: 08:30a - Procession to Regina Mundi starts  

: 10:00am - Holy Mass starts  

 

The launch will take place within the Holy Mass. Be on time to 

avoid inconvenience.  

 

NB. It is the SACBC’s special request that this invitation 

announcement is read for the people of God during parish 

announcements, and that the poster is placed on the notice 

board.  

 

 

Yours in Christ  

Fr Paul Tatu CSS (SACBC Communication and Media Office) 

Fr Nkosinathi Nkabinde (Episcopal Vicar for Communications 

Archdiocese of Johannesburg) 

 


